
1

Sager, John E - DNR

From: Pearson, Joseph <Joseph.Pearson@cenovus.com>
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2023 9:20 AM
To: Sager, John E - DNR
Cc: Lynette M. Carney (LCarney@barr.com)
Subject: RE: Request for Updates BRRTS ID 02-16-581317 and 02-16-591050
Attachments: Platformer Concrete Replacement_022823.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Good morning John,  
 
The groundwater investigation associated with the April 26, 2018, fire and explosion (BRRTS ID 02-16-581317) 
is still underway. The PFAS well installation field work is scheduled for November 2, 2023. Sampling will likely not 
occur until the spring of 2024 to allow for adequate development and recovery of the well.  
 
A copy of the Platformer Technical Memorandum was submitted to you via email on March 1, 2023. I have attached an 
additional copy of the Technical Memorandum for your records. We also had a follow up meeting March 13, 2023, to 
discuss how to formally transfer the site to the facility wide. 
 
At this time, SRC has not submitted a site summary and fee for the Platformer or the other sites that are still pending 
formal transfer requests.  
 
Please feel free to reach out with any questions or if you need anything else. 
 
Thank you and have a great weekend! 
 
Joe 
 
 
Joseph Pearson, PG 
Environmental Advisor - Remediation, Waste & Wetlands 
Environmental - Superior Refinery 
Downstream 
Cell: 1.763.218.9982 
Joseph.Pearson@cenovus.com 
Superior, Wisconsin 

 
 

From: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 11:24 AM 
To: Pearson, Joseph <Joseph.Pearson@cenovus.com> 
Cc: Lynette M. Carney (LCarney@barr.com) <LCarney@barr.com> 
Subject: Request for Updates BRRTS ID 02-16-581317 and 02-16-591050 
 
Hi Joe, 
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Please send me an update of progress on the groundwater investigation associated with April 26, 2018 fire 
and explosion (BRRTS ID 02-16-581317).  Also, please send as update of activities associated with the SRC 
Platformer Unit (BRRTS ID 02-16-591050).  The last information I have for this site is a 1/13/23 email from 
Matt Turner saying Barr was retained to prepare a tech memo.   
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Thanks.  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
John Sager 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1701 N. 4th St. 
Superior, WI  54880 
Phone: (715) 919-7239 
john.sager@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
     

 

This email communication and any files transmitted with it may contain 
confidential and or proprietary information and is provided for the use of the 
intended recipient only. Any review, retransmission or dissemination of this 
information by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you 
receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete this 
communication and any copies immediately. Thank you. 
http://www.cenovus.com 


